

**Hope House,** Nant Lane, Morda, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9BX **hopehouse.org.uk** 

Thomas Telford School
Att of Amy Jones
Caledonian Way
Old Park
Telford TF3 4NW

Dear staff and students at Thomas Telford School, I would like to thank you all for taking part in our Eat Cake Campaign and raising an amazing £250! The Eat Cake fundraising event has currently raised over £13,000 so far and we really couldn't have achieved this without the support from our local community. Without donations like this, we simply couldn't do what we do!

The support our hospices receive from the community is nothing short of amazing. Every penny that comes through our doors means such a lot to us.

Our families continue to tell us every day that our hospices are an absolute lifeline for them, "They are ones that keep us from breaking". The care we can provide thanks to your donation is expert, bespoke and life changing. We are truly thankful that you have chosen to support us as we strive to ensure that no one suffers the death of a child alone.

Best wishes

Dawn Ball

Area Fundraiser

## **Data Protection**

To understand how Hope House use and secure information and your rights concerning the personal information that we hold for you, please review our privacy policy at: hopehouse.org.uk/privacy-policy

## Keeping in touch

We'd like to keep in touch about our work and the ways in which you can support us. If you don't wish to hear from us, or to update your communication preferences, call **01691 671 671** or email **fundraising@hopehouse.org.uk**